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Muhammad Basharat

From: LAL, Bheru <lalb@who.int>
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 10:59 AM
To: 'Muhammad Basharat'
Cc: AMIN, Fatima
Subject: FW: Issuance of Contracts for Newly Recommended Staff
Attachments: WhatsApp Image 2025-06-18 at 10.34.37 AM.jpeg; WhatsApp Image 2025-06-18 at 10.33.55 AM.jpeg; WhatsApp Image 2025-06-18 at 

10.14.17 AM.jpeg; WhatsApp Image 2025-06-18 at 10.15.21 AM.jpeg; CamScanner 06-05-2025 11.54.pdf; CamScanner 04-06-2025 13.29.pdf

Dear Basharat,  
 
With reference to the email below, I am forwarding the relevant details for your acƟon. Kindly proceed with the terminaƟon and issuance of contracts as per the aƩached 
informaƟon. 
AddiƟonally, please ensure these updates are reflected in the salary invoice for the month of June. 
Thank you for your support and cooperaƟon. 
 
Thank you,  
Bheru  
 

From: UDDIN, Imad <uddini@who.int>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 10:49 AM 
To: LAL, Bheru <lalb@who.int> 
Cc: AMIN, Fatima <famin@who.int>; Muhammad Basharat <muhammad.basharat@chipconsulting.org> 
Subject: Issuance of Contracts for Newly Recommended Staff 
 
Dear Bheru, 
 
I hope this email finds you in good health. 
 
Kindly find the attached recommendation letters for your reference.  
The staff from Kachi resigned on 4th and 5th June 2025, and recommendations for new staff were received from the MS starting from 5th June 2025.  
Additionally, one staff nomination has been received from Killa Saifullah, with a joining date of 5th June 2025. 
For the staff at CHQ and SPH Dittu ward, please initiate their contracts from 20th June 2025. 
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You are kindly requested to proceed with issuing the contracts accordingly. 
 
 
Thanks, and Regards 
  
Dr. Imad Uddin 
Nutrition Officer 
WHO Balochistan 
Ph: +923337890389 
Email: uddini@who.int 

 

 
 


